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CommuteInfo Month Continues! 
 

CommuteInfo Commute Options Awareness Month is a special effort we put 
forward each year. May is  chosen as this special month because it includes 
National Transportation Week, National Bike to Work Day, National Employee 
Health and Fitness Day, and National Clean Air Week. The goal is to further 
encourage more people regionally to try using an alternative commute for the 
month, including transit, vanpools, carpools, biking, and/or walking.  
 
With May coming to a close, we would like to thank all of our partners who have 
supported us with various outreach events during the month. We appreciate your 
support, and look forward to continuing to work with you for a long time to come. 
 
Additionally, we want to let you know that there is still time for people to take 
our commuter survey. The survey is run every May in order to help us gather 
important data on what people in the region are looking for regarding their 
commuting options. 
 
The survey can be accessed by going to our webpage at: 
 
www.CommuteInfo.org 
 
It will be available through the end of May. If possible, take the survey yourself, 
and let others know about it too! 
 

Upcoming Outreach Events – Invitation to Join Us 
 

Finally, there is still an opportunity to participate in a CommuteInfo month 
event on May 30th. Let us know if you are interested in joining us. 

 May 30 (Noon) – CommuteInfo Open House, Carnegie Library of 
Pittsburgh (Smithfield Street, downtown Pittsburgh)  

 

 
The CommuteInfo program is designed to increase the number of people who travel to 

work or school by riding transit, carpooling, vanpooling, or bikepooling. 

 

http://www.commuteinfo.org/
http://www.carnegielibrary.org/locations/downtown/
http://www.carnegielibrary.org/locations/downtown/

